

To: Co-Owners/Residents
Fr: Glen Board of Directors

Da: March 23, 2018

Su: Removal of Paddle Ball Court between Courts 6 and 7

The Glen Board of Directors is in the initial stage of considering removal of the unused paddle ball court between courts 6 and 7, which has been deteriorating for years and has become an eyesore, drawing complaints from nearby residents.

Before delving further into the matter, the Board would like to invite residents to share their views on the removal of the paddle ball court at the next board of directors' meeting:

> Fairlington Glen Board of Directors' Meeting Tuesday, April 10, 2018 6:30pm Fairlington Community Center